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Spring is almost here, there’s always next year! 

Notes from the President… 
Hello Club Members, 
 
We had a great turnout for the first poker run of the season. Congratulations to the 3 winners in the Poker Chip 
Draw.  Although we didn’t get to ride, it left more time for everyone to slow down and take a little time to visit 
and get to know each other just a little better. 
 
With Spring just around the corner and no snow in my yard, I have actually bought seed packets to start plants 
for our garden.  
 
In my last letter, I expressed how excited I was for my annual trip to the hills to ride.  Unfortunately, that didn’t 
happen due to the poor riding conditions in most of the hills. That marked the fourth time going to the hills 
since 2000 where the lack of snow changed my plans.  It leaves me to wonder if I have jinxed myself by saying 
in my closing comments   SNOW, SNOW, SNOW. 
 
Until Next Month, 
Jim Friedt 

  

 

Ace of Hearts Drawing at Karen’s 

Bar and Grill 

$5.00 tickets will be sold for a 

chance at the Ace of Hearts.  

Drawing held 7pm every 

Wednesday evening.   

All proceeds of the benefit will 

help the Aberdeen Driftbuster 

Snowmobile Club.  

Tickets are available any day in 

advance of the drawing.   



 

Driftbuster Meeting Dates 
Driftbuster Club Meeting Notice / March 7th – Pizza Ranch 

 

Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Steak and Hamburger Feed 

April 6th at the Aberdeen Elks Lodge – Doors open at 5:30 

Please bring a dish to pass and nonperishable food items to be 

donated to the Aberdeen Salvation Army.  

Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can 

be part of the club. Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen 

Driftbuster Snowmobile Club stronger! 

 

 

 

 

Successful Poker Chip Run!  

• The Aberdeen Driftbusters held our annual Poker 
Chip Run on Feb 3rd, 2024 and even though we 
did not have enough snow to ride, we still had a 
successful turnout!  

• Big winners as follows:  
o 1st Place:  Cory Gelling 
o 2nd Place:  Kit Donley 
o 3rd Place:  Cheryl Gelling 

• We also gained two new club memberships and 
possibly two new associate memberships.  

• Thanks to all the stops along the Poker Chip Run!  
 

 
For more information and upcoming events visit 

www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com or follow the Aberdeen 

Driftbusters on Facebook @Aberdeen Driftbusters 

Snowmobile Club 

 

Let’s make some tracks this winter! 

 
 

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

